
July 9, 2023 
 

Public Utility Commission O Oregon 
Cc: Charles Lockwood, PUC Staff 

201 High St. SE #100 
Salem, OR 97301 
 

Regarding: ADV 1502/Advice 23-04, NW Natural revising Smart Energy to include Renewable 
Natural Gas 

 
Dear Commissioners, 
I am Noble Deckard, a customer of NWN and want to express my support for the above 

Docket/proposal. I do feel that it is important to have more opportunity and or flexibility in 
addressing climate related issues. 

 
I do think that it is very important that this update to the program will create an opportunity of 
additional carbon mitigation resource in this established program. 

 
I do thank you for your consideration in adopting the proposal from NWN. 

 
Sincerely, 
Noble Deckard 

 
 




